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It is with continued disappointment that I have to submit this testimony. These 

proposed laws are not only unconstitutional and a waste of time and taxpayer dollars 

but our State is in a financial crisis as it is. There’s no way that these new laws can 

be funded nor should they be. 

Enforce the laws that are in place , punish criminals and leave law abiding citizens 

alone.  

Elections are coming and these attacks on our rights will cost those who push these 

agendas. 


